LYNFIELD COLLEGE BALL, 2015
‘’Starlight’
Friday 17 July, 7.00pm – 12.00am

Ellerslie Convention Centre, Newmarket Room
Dear Parents/Caregivers

On Friday 17 July Lynfield College is holding the annual School Ball at The Ellerslie Convention Centre (Newmarket Room) Auckland.  The theme for 2015 is ‘Lumiere des etoiles’ (light of the stars), with dress being formal.  Current students from Years 12 and 13 who have established eligibility are encouraged to attend.  

Our School Ball has developed an excellent reputation for being enjoyable, well run and trouble-free.  We feel it is important for parents to be aware of some aspects of our organisation, so that high standards are maintained.
Before the night
· Tickets cost $110.00.  Ticket purchase is conditional on the student having met all outstanding obligations to the College, having less than 5% unexplained absences and having presented the signed and completed permission form.  The permission form needs to be completed prior to ticket purchase. 

· Tickets will be on sale at interval and lunchtime on the following days: 

· 8 and 9 June - Year 13 only  

· 10, 11 and 12 June - Years 12 & 13 

Numbers are limited so tickets will be sold on a ‘first-come’ basis.

· Tickets will be issued at a special assembly on Friday 3 July at which all Ball attendees are required to be present.
On the night
· Entry is by numbered ticket only, between 7.00pm and 7.30pm (doors close).
· Pupils or partners/guests attempting to bring cigarettes, alcohol, herbal party pills, drugs (or equipment for their use) into the venue will have these confiscated and disposed of.  Entry may be refused.  Pupils or partners/guests showing evidence of being under the influence of alcohol or drugs will not be admitted.  Parents will be contacted.

· The School’s jurisdiction ends with the closing of the Ball at midnight.  We are aware that after-ball functions may be arranged and attended by some pupils, but we neither organise nor encourage such functions.  It is the parents/caregivers responsibility to ensure that they are aware of and satisfied with the plans made by their son/daughter for the conclusion of the Ball.  Students must leave the venue promptly at the end of the evening.
We look forward to your support and co-operation in providing another successful School Ball.
Gabrielle Clark

Deputy Principal
Ph 6270600 ext 706






